July 14, 1973

ir. J. Delaney
fuel Cycle Licensing Braach I
Diviasion of Materifals and ruvel
Cycle Bazility Licensing
Unlted Stares Nuclear Regulatory Commiasion
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Delanay:

St Licenses 273 and 723

‘m darch 10th of this year I initiated a phons inquiry about the status
of the revision of the subject licenses, which was submitted to

Mr. Roovert J. Dube on August 16, 1976. I initiatad the ingquiry by
contacting Harry Partz, who suggeated I contact BLll Crow. Mr. Crow
apparently turned tha question over to you, since you called me back,
indicating that the revision had fallen batween the cracks and that

you vould get going on {t. I would eppreciate belng brought up to date
on the curreat stacus of the revision, ;

Very truly yours,

C. C, Thomas, Jr.
Director

cc: A, K. Bruce
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